
[NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED] 

 

 

 

 

Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 002814 
Date 1 October 2018 
 

Land Ownership 
 
 
Request: 
I would like to enquire as to whether some land is private land or whether it has 
public right of way.  
 
The land is located just off Warstone Road, Wolverhampton, not far from the 
Hollybush Garden Centre. 
 
In respect of your above question, it has been established after careful consideration 
that the Council does not hold the above information as the land in question comes 
under Staffordshire County Council not City of Wolverhampton Council. 
 
Consequently, we are unable to provide any information relating to the above, and 
are informing you as required by Section 1(1) (a) of the Act, that states:  
 
"Any person making a request for information to a public authority is entitled to be 
informed in writing by the public authority whether it holds information of the 
description specified in the request".  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


